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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22A/0082 at Westpark 

Crescent, Garters Lane, Saggart, Dublin 24

 
 

From: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Wednesday 20 April 2022 14:26 
To: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: RE: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22A/0082 at Westpark Crescent, Garters Lane, Saggart, 
Dublin 24 
 
HI Michelle,  
I can’t see that this application affects the existing PL in any way and does not seem to propose and new lighting 
intended to be TIC by our section. However the scans on the website are quite poor quality.  
If I have missed something relating to Public Lighting can you let me know, otherwise I don’t think this requires a 
report from me.  
Regards,  
Gráinne 
 

From: Michelle Dodrill  
Sent: 20 April 2022 13:39 
To: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22A/0082 at Westpark Crescent, Garters Lane, Saggart, 
Dublin 24 
 
 

Please see attached.    

Kind Regards  
Michelle  


